
New Resident Trash Information

The Town of Sedalia currently partners with Republic Services for
our recycling and trash collection services.

Effective April 18, 2024, Republic Services has implemented a
new standard, stipulating that local municipalities cannot add or
remove any addresses from our trash collection list unless the
address is submitted and recorded by Monday of each week.

Consequently, if a new resident moves into the town on or after
Tuesday, they will need to wait until the following week to request
inclusion in the pick-up list.

This policy change may result in delays for residents in receiving
their trash cans and recycling bins, potentially causing a
one-week delay in trash service and a two-week delay in recycling
services.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank
you for your understanding!


